
 

 

ON FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER WE WILL BE 

SELLING BISCUITS IN SCHOOL FOR  

50 PENCE EACH. 

ALL MONEY RAISED WILL GO TO 

CHILDREN IN NEED. 

BISCUITS ARE LIMITED TO 1 PER CHILD – 

CAN ALL MONIES BE RECEIVED IN 

SCHOOL BY THURSDAY 17TH NOVEMBER  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  

CONTINUOUS SUPPORT. 

 


